

19 March, 2020

Notice to Members

Dear Members.

We understand that many Members will be returning to Hong Kong in the coming days and weeks from high risk areas. After careful consideration, we have decided that with immediate effect the following applies to all members/guests:

- All Members, Guests, Coaches and Staff who have travelled outside of Hong Kong in the past 14 days must NOT enter the Club until at least 14 days after their arrival in Hong Kong. This is in line with the Government's 'red alert' announcement requiring all travellers undergo compulsory quarantine upon their arrival. (17th March, 2020).
- If you are in close contact with anyone (friends, family, etc.) who have recently returned to Hong Kong, you must NOT visit the Club for 14 days from the first day of contact.
- Members who are or are in contact with a confirmed positive or a suspected case of COVID-19, should immediately inform the Club and stop visiting the Club until medical clearance has been given.
- By entering the Club premises, Members and Guests are declaring to the Club that they have not travelled outside of Hong Kong in the past 14 days and that they do not have any symptom of illness.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

